
Hello again Villagio! 

  
Can you believe we are already into May/June 2023!!  Spring has Sprung!  We have 
scheduled a Community Garage Sale for June 10th.  The community garage sale 
will be advertised thru several media, including a beautiful sign out at the front 
entrance way!  I know we have some knew homeowners that might need to get rid 
of boxes and stuff! 
  

Consider all aspects of clutter.  Hazardous waste and Electronic waste.   This can be 
taken to the dump on La Pata Tuesday through Saturday.     
This is also a great opportunity to get 1 car in the garage and 2 in the 
driveway before considering parking in the street!  We have very limited parking 
and unfortunately do not have ample amount of parking to go around.   
 

 
 
Have a fun time at the garage sale and thank you for participating! Talk to you soon and thank you again for 
being the best part of Villagio!!  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Dan Gutierrez – HOA Board President 
949-285-4469 
Dan.gutierrez@cox.net 
  
 


